
                                                                                 
 

Southway will be celebrating Children in Need on  

Friday 19th March 2021 
 

Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, all Red Nose activities will take place in 
individual class bubbles 

 
We have the following planned: 
 

1)  Red Noses £1.50  
Yr 6 will visit each class daily (maintaining social distancing and not entering the class 
bubbles) to sell noses which cost £1.50 from Monday 8th March. Please send your 
child in with the correct money if they wish to buy a red nose. 

                                       
 

2) Cake sale - we will be holding a cake sale in each class bubble on the day. We 
will be grateful for any cakes / biscuits (nut free) on the day; red nose themed if at 
all possible but all cakes / biscuits welcome. All Cakes/biscuits will be sold or 
between  50p and £1 at break time.  
 

                                                   
 
3) Red dress up  Day – bring a suggested £2 donation to dress up in red clothes 

e.g. t-shirts, tops, sweatshirts, trousers etc or accessories e.g. socks, tights, scarf, 
t-shirt / top for the day. 
 

 

Thank you for all your continued support in helping Southway 
raise money for Red Nose Day. 

                                                                 

 


